

August 26, 2020

Dear Quonnie Central Beach Voters,

Wow what a year! I did promise we would swim with loved ones, family and friends in the ocean back in March and I am happy to report the swimming has been spectacular.

Our 91st annual meeting will be different this year due to the COVID-19 pandemic. In accordance with the requirements of our charter the QCBFD 91st meeting will be on September 19th, 2020 at 10:00 AM. However, due to social gathering restrictions the Board of Governors (BOG) approved emergency procedures authorizing a virtual meeting. Registration procedures will be sent out shortly via the Quonnie blast email.

In order for us to have a quorum for our meeting, at least one third of the lots in the District must be represented. Therefore, if you cannot make the meeting please fill out the PROXY designation form included in this packet, specifying an eligible voter who will vote for you (please see the enclosed Proxy form for instructions).

Please review the enclosed packet of information and proposed BOG approved motions. If you have questions please reach out to the manager or the Committee Chair responsible in advance of the meeting. If warranted, based on the questions received, we will create a frequently asked question document with answers in advance of the meeting.

Thank you in advance for your patience while we try to run this virtual meeting as smooth as possible and thanks again for all our volunteers.

Sincerely,

Sue